
THIS WEEk
Monday/ Wednesday: Girls Basketball @ 7:45am Grade 6/7

Tuesday: PAC Meeting 6pm
Tuesday/ Thursday: Boys Basketball @ 7:45am Grade 7
Wednesday: Valentine’s Day: Wear RED, PINK or WHITE 

Friday: Pro D Day (No school for students)
ALL BASKETBALL GAMES ARE POSTED ON WEBSITE

THE WEEK AHEAD
FERRIS FALCONS Feb 12-16

Div 22 
Walking to the mailbox to deliver letters to their Pen Pals from

Morley Elementary in Burnaby



What if my child is absent on a day I’ve ordered hot lunch?
If your child will be absent on a hot lunch day, please let us know

what to do with your child’s lunch! Be sure to email
hotlunchferris@gmail.com and/or indicate in your early

warning message what you would like the PAC
 to do with your child’s lunch:

-Parent will pick it up from office between 1:00pm-2:45
-Send lunch with a sibling or specific friend/classmate

-Give lunch to student in need
Any orders unclaimed after lunch will be dropped off at the

office and given away to eliminate food waste and be used to help
our school community.

HOT LUNcH



 February 14: Valentine’s Day - Wear Red, Pink or White
 February 16: Pro D Day - No School
February 19: Family Day - No School

February 23: Hot Lunch A&W
February 28: Pink Shirt Day

February 29: 11:53am Early Dismissal
March 8: Hot Lunch - Fresh Slice Pizza

March 14: Last Day of school before Spring Break
March 15 - April 1: CLOSED FOR SPRING BREAK

April 2: Back to school

 

E a r l y  w a r n i n g :  6 0 4 - 6 6 8 - 6 5 4 6

O f f i c e :  6 0 4 - 6 6 8 - 6 5 3 8

Contact Info
Ferris@sd38.bc.ca

MATH CLUB
Grade 6/7 students please
join Mr. Angman at lunch
in the gym every Friday

for Math Club  

sharing fridge

UPComing dates

The Feeding Futures fridge will be filled by
the Richmond Food Bank and the Richmond Firefighters who will
stock the fridge every two weeks with fruits and veggies and will

diversify to include items like yogurt, peeled boiled eggs, and cheese.

We teach and encourage our students to take
what they need and when they need it. We have also received

snacks like granola bars for each classroom. Just like our community
fridge, we kindly remind you that this is

not to replace sending your child to school with a packed lunch, but
for students who are still hungry after finishing their packed lunch or 

have forgotten their lunch at home.

mailto:ferris@sd38.bc.ca

